

Town of Barnstable Planning Board



www.townofbarnstable.us/planningboard

<u>Chair</u> Steven Costello

Vice Chair Jeffrey Swartz

<u>Clerk</u> Patrick Foran

Members
Mary Barry
Stephen Robichaud
Aimee Guthinger
Robert Twiss

Town Council Liaison
Matthew Levesque

Staff
Director
Elizabeth Jenkins

Principal Assistant Karen Herrand September 29, 2020

Paul Hebert, President Barnstable Town Council 367 Main Street Hyannis, MA 02601

RE:

Report of the Barnstable Planning Board to Town Council on Agenda Item No. 2020-193 - Order Amending Chapter 240 Zoning, Article II, Section 7 adding certain provisions pertaining to Short Term Rentals

Dear President Hebert,

On September 14, 2020, the Planning Board held a duly posted and noticed public hearing on the proposal to amend Chapter 240 Zoning Article II, Section 7 adding certain provisions pertaining to Short Term Rentals.

After the close of the public hearing, a motion was duly made and seconded to recommend to Town Council adoption of this zoning amendment as presented. The vote approving that motion was as follows:

In Favor: Barry, Robichaud, Guthinger, Twiss (4)

Opposed: Swartz (1)

Recused: Costello, Foran (2)

Respectfully Submitted,

Jeffrey Swartz, Vice Chair

cc: Elizabeth Jenkins, Director, Planning & Development

Ann Quirk, Town Clerk